
HEATH TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 
October 2022 

 
The Heath Township Planning Commission met on Wednesday, October 19, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. 
at the Township Hall. 
 
Members Present:  Don Wickstra     

Michael Stork 
Hilda Boerman 

    
                                         
Also present was Greg Ransford, Planner 
 
Absent: Randy Poll, Michael Phillips 
 
The meeting was called to order by Wickstra.  A motion from Stork supported by Boerman to 
approve the minutes from the May 12, 2022 meeting. Vote taken and unanimously approved. 
 
 
ITEM 1 
 
Discussed presented amendment for Section 16.27 (g) for Family Business. Public hearing and 
board approval will be scheduled for December 2022 meeting.   
 
ITEM 2 
 
Planning Commission Board reviewed zoning map and future land use map and found them to 
be up to date and satisfactory to township rulings. 
 
 
ITEM 3 
 
Planning Commission Board will approve 2021 annual report at December 2022 meeting. 
 
Item 4 
 
Planner was asked to look over all other ordinance language for other amendment possibilities 
and will report back to the board.   
 
 
Motion by Stork with support from Boerman and unanimously approved to adjourn the meeting 
at 7:26 pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Minutes submitted by Clerk Missy Harvey 
 


